Birch Run Township
Planning Commission
Minutes

Special Meeting 23 Jan 2002

Members Present
Jaime Trevino

Bob Scharrer Jeff Putnam (abs)
David Hinds James Totten
Alan Hunter Wyn Wilson

Meeting called to order by Chairman Al Hunter at 7:00 PM.
Quorum was present.
No members of the public were in the audience.

Chairman Hunter stated the purpose of the meeting was to continue working on the Master
Plan. Mr. Brent Savidant of ROWE, Inc., was present to conduct the 3rd workshop on the
Master Plan.

The workshop consisted of a review and editing of the goals and objectives to be stated in the
Master Plan.

The Land Use Map was determined {0 need updating. Jim Totten and Al Hunter will work on
bringing the map up 1o date.

Jim Totten reported that the tax roll data for the years 2000 and 2001 were current. He will
continue to work on the data for 1999. 1998 data may not be available.

Next Workshop scheduled for Feb 26, 2002 at 7 PM., to continue work on theMaster Plan.

Chairman Hunter reminded the members of the Regular Meeting set for Monday, Jan 28,
2002, and the Special Mesting set for Monday, Feb 25, 2002.

Meeting adiourned at 8:56 PM.

Respectfully submitted: 1
Chairman

Approved: R e




